
  

 
Wyong Office: 2 Hely St / PO Box 20 Wyong NSW 2259 l P 02 4350 5555 

Gosford Office: 49 Mann St / PO Box 21 Gosford NSW 2250 l P 02 4325 8222 
E ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au l W www.centralcoast.nsw.gov.au l ABN 73 149 644 003 

 
 
 
 
 
 

22 November 2019 
 
Mr Stuart Withington 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 
2001 
 
Dear Mr Withington, 
 
2019HCC030-Central Coast Council-RR_2019_CCOAS_002_00-AT Reeves Street 
Somersby 
 
Please be advised at the Council meeting of the 11 November 2019 Central Coast Council 
resolved- 
 
1082/19 That Council advise the Regional Planning Panel that it does not seek to accept 

the role of the Planning Proposal Authority for the Planning Proposal relating to 
Lot 481 DP 118463 (250 Reeves St) Somersby and, if requested, the Planning 
Proposal relating to Lot 512 DP 727686 (148 Woy Woy Road) Kariong. 

 
1083/19 That the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) be advised 

of the decision. 
 
1084/19 That the Chief Executive Officer ensures that there is a Councillor briefing and a 

report to Council before a Council submission is finalised. 
 
 
Therefore, please be advised that Council decline to undertake the role of Planning Proposal 
Authority for matters relating to 250 Reeves St Somersby (2019HCC030- Central Coast 
Council-RR_2019_CCOAS_002_00-AT Reeves Street Somersby). Going forward this decision 
will include, if determined, any proposal relating to lands at 148 Woy Woy Road Kariong. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Lucy Larkins 
Senior Strategic Planner  



 


